
SEPTA 
 

North Shore Special Education Parent Teacher Association  
 
The North Shore Special Education Parent Teachers Association (SEPTA) brings 
together parents, teachers, administrators, learning specialists, and professionals 
with an interest in the education of children in our school district who have special 
needs. The SEPTA Board is comprised of parents from every school level 
(elementary, middle, and high) and represents the needs of students across the 
educational continuum (K-12), as well as preschoolers with disabilities. Through 
membership dues, fundraising efforts, and grant opportunities, SEPTA seeks to fund 
and facilitate many worthwhile programs for the benefit of special education and 
regular education students and their families. Most significantly, SEPTA works to 
arrange for speakers with vast professional knowledge of special education and 
related disciplines to help parents understand and navigate their child’s educational 
process in the most effective manner possible.  
 

The SEPTA Board welcomes new members! It also encourages you to contact the 
school district with questions and concerns about the special education program. 
You may feel free to contact any of the NS SEPTA Board Members to talk about 
questions or concerns that you might have at the following email address: 
nssepta@gmail.com  
 

 

2023-2024 North Shore SEPTA Executive Board 
 

Co-Presidents: Nicole Ecker and Carolyn Rincon   
VP of Outreach: Justin Kletter  

VP of Membership: Jaime Thurston 
Communications Secretary: Laurie Dobyns  

Treasurer: Kathleen Reynolds  
PTO Liaison: Danielle Feldman 

Committee Advisors: Kimberly Murphy 
Executive Advisors: Jeanine Feuerborn and Lisa Vizza  

 

2023-2024 Meeting Dates 
North Shore HS Library, 7:30 pm: 

 
October 18, 2023   

November 15, 2023  
January 10, 2024  
February 28, 2024  

March 20, 2024  
April 10, 2024  

May 8, 2024 (Budget Presentation) 
 

mailto:nssepta@gmail.com

